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Election season is over and we 
want to thank our many 
candidates who stepped up to 
the plate to serve our 
community! Out of 23814 
registered voters in Caldwell 
County, 11526 of you stepped 
up to ensure that your voices 
are heard. You too deserve 
many thanks. While this is a 
great turn-out for a non-
presidential election let’s 
try and raise those numbers 
even higher in years to come!

“May none but honest and 
wise men ever rule under 
this roof (White House)” 

- John Adams, 2nd US President, 
and the first to live in the 
White House (30 Oct 1735 - 1826)

We would like to congratulate 
the following candidates for 
winning their election or 
re-election:

Fred Weber
Criminal District Attorney

Barbara Molina
Co. Court at Law

Teresa Rodriguez
County Clerk 

Joe Roland
County Commissioner Pct 4

Anita De Leon
JP Pct 3

Raymond De Leon
JP Pct 4

We would also like to 
acknowledge the following 
candidates for running great 
campaigns with integrity: 
Eric Holguin, Michelle Ryan, 
Alfredo Munoz, Sandy Riojas, 
Lori Rangel, Ida Reyna- 
Magallanez, Eddie Moses, Rhoda 
Chavira and Joe Tetley. 

Record-Breaking 
Turnout Across 
Texas! 



A Message from 
Barbara Molina,
Co. Court at Law
I would like to start off by 
first thanking all of the 
candidates who ran under the 
Democratic banner. I do not 
believe that people truly 
realize the commitment and 
courage that it takes to run 
for office.  

I’m talking about the type of 
courage that puts an 
individual on the front line.  
I’m talking about the courage 
where an individual knowingly 
places themselves in the most 
vulnerable position. I’m 
talking about the commitment 
where all else becomes 
secondary, family, social life 
and sometimes even health.  

I have formed very real 
connections with many of you.    
I have  witnessed the passion 
that all of our candidates, 
their families and supporters  
have for this County; and I am 
proud to have fought alongside 
each and every one of you in 
this election. 

Our State of Texas is at a 
very pivotal point. In his 
concession speech, Beto 
O’Rourke said, 

“Tonight’s loss does nothing 
to diminish the way I feel 
about Texas or this country.”

He went further to say, 

“Getting to see all of you 
tonight and be with you 
reminds me why we set out to 
do this in the first place.  
We’re not about being against 
anybody. We’re not going to 
define ourselves by who or 
what we’re scared of. We are 
great people. Ambitious. 
Defined by our aspirations and 
the hard work we are willing 
to commit in order to achieve 

them. Every single one of us 
from a big city to a small 
town, the people of Texas will 
do the great work of the 
country.”

He said a lot more. But I 
believe that this is the 
position that we as Democrats 
must all take. I am here to 
tell you how important it is 
to continue to fight for our 
state, and for our values. 
  
We so often get lost in the 
political rhetoric and issues.  
On election night I sat in 
front of the television and 
heard the political pundits 
minimize the election to three 
issues: Immigration, health-
care and Trump. But we lose 
sight of the fact that these 
issues are not just political 
buzzwords, they actually 
entail individuals lives. We 
must never lose sight of that 
fact.  

When it is all said and done,  
we must, as a party, end up on 
the right side of history. A 
party that, above all else, 
placed importance and emphasis 
on individuals - the 
humanitarian side. 

This fight is not over. Now is 
the time to double down our 
efforts. Our great state of 
Texas is seeing an important 
shift. Reflect on the fact 
that we just saw  Beto come 
within 3% of unseating a long 
held republican senate 
position. 

As I told some of you earlier, 
I am truly disappointed in 
some of the outcomes but I 
hope that this does not 
diminish your endeavors in the 
political front. Stay the 
course and stay in the fight.

I am proud of our candidates 
for all of their hard work and 
efforts. THANK YOU.

-Barbara Molina



A Message from 
Beto O’Rourke

I’m the luckiest guy in the 
world to have had the chance 
to do this with you. To bring 
power and joy to politics. 
People instead of PACs. 
Communities instead of 
corporations. Polls and 
consultants left to the wind 
and hopefully to the past. To 
have the confidence to move 
with the courage of our 
convictions. To open our 
hearts to one another. To not 
allow our differences (of 
party, of geography, of race 
or anything else) to divide 
us. To not know how it would 
end but to know that we had 
to give it everything. 

I don’t know how to fully 
make sense of what remains or 
to measure the impact we’ve 
had. 

Certainly, we changed 
something in Texas and in our 
politics. At the very least 
our campaign reflected a 
change already underway in 
Texas that hadn’t yet been 
seen in statewide campaigns.
Future campaigns will be won, 
influenced by the one we 
built. Candidates will run 
who otherwise wouldn’t have. 

Some will take heart in 
knowing that you don’t have 
to accept PAC money, you 
don’t have to hire a pollster 
to know how you think or what 
you want to say. They will 
have seen in our campaign 
that there is real joy and 
power in being with people, 
all people. Republicans, 
Democrats, Independents. 
People who’ve never voted and 
never will. People who will 
vote for you, people who 
won’t. People who live in the 
forgotten neighborhoods of 
the biggest cities. People 

who live in small towns that 
no Senate candidate has been 
to in 70 years.

I am grateful that you gave 
me a chance to be part of 
this. I feel responsible to 
you, to our country, to my 
kids and to my conscience to 
make sure that we continue to 
find a way to respond to the 
urgency that we still feel. 

It didn’t go away (election) 
night. Our ability to convert 
hope and inspiration into 
action and change must not be 
wasted or kept to a candidate 
or campaign lest it dissipate 
and be rendered unusable at 
the most challenging time in 
our country’s history.

Just know that I want to be 
part of the best way forward 
for this country -- whatever 
way I can help in whatever 
form that takes. Know that I 
am honored to have run this 
campaign with you and that I 
want to continue to honor and 
be honest to what was 
powerful about it. 

For the time being, I am 
going to focus on being a 
better dad to our kids who 
have not had much of one for 
the last 22 months. 
Movie is over. Now going to 
Molly’s basketball game and 
then we’ll see what’s next.

Grateful to you for being a 
part of this, for giving me a 
chance to be a part of this. 
See you down the road, 

-Beto



Join Us for Our 
Last Meeting of 
the Year

When:
Monday, December 3, 2018
7 PM – 8 PM

Where:
First-Lockhart National Bank 
Community Room, 120 S. San 
Antonio

Contact Your Representatives

State Senate District 21 is 
represented by Judith 
Zaffirini. The senator’s 
capitol office is CAP 1 E.14, 
and her capitol phone number 
is 512-463-0121.

State House District 17 is 
represented by John Cyrier. 
HIs capitol office is EXT 
E2.314, and his Capitol phone 
number is 512-463-0682.

If you are in a different 
district, check: 

fyi.capitol.texas.gov

What’s Next
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We look forward to what the 
future holds for all of us. 

Remember we need new officers 
come January so please get in 
contact with Judge Raymond De 
Leon if you are interested in 
being a board member or if you 
would like to be on the 
nominations committee. 

Also at our December meeting 
we are asking members to bring 
in a toy(s) that will go to 
Brown Santa of Caldwell 
County.

The Texas 
Legislature is 
Back in Session

The Texas Legislature’s 86th 
session starts January 8, 
2018. By noon Monday, November 
12,400 bills had been filed.  

Information on legislation and 
committees for both the house 
and the senate can be found at  
the Texas Legislature’s 
Website: 

capital.texas.gov


